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 In July of 2022, Council approved an Architectural and Engineering Services 
Agreement for the Indoor Recreation Center project with Shive-Hattery

 Since that time, Shive has been working with staff and the Council appointed    
ad-hoc committee to draft the design and facility components of the Indoor 
Recreation Center, which they will present to Council tonight

 It is important to keep in mind that the components of the facility can be 
scaled appropriately to match the available funding sources

 Shive is proposing to hold public input sessions during the week of Jan. 9th

 Prior to holding these input sessions, staff is seeking Council feedback 
regarding the drafted design of the Indoor Recreation Center facility

Indoor Recreation Center Update I-1
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